Aznar, Stephen

From: Mike Nickson

Sent: 11 September 2014 10:04

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: licensingoffice@cityoflondon.pnn.police.uk

Subject: Sammie's Bar, 14 Crosswall, London EC3N 2LJ - Premises Licence application

Good Morning
Further to my conversation today with Daniel White of police licensing, | have spoken with my client, the applicant
Samantha Hall and we wish to remove the non-standard hours currently included in the application for the premises

licence of the above premises.

These non-standard hours referred to operating until 2am for ‘bona-fide pre-booked functions and events held at
the premises...." other than on days when the core licensing hours are 2am.

Please remove these non-standard hours.

Kind Regards, Mike

2011 WINNER _]

BII

Mike Nickson is the 2011 winner of the national Bl NITA training award in respect of 'Social Responsibilities in Licensed Retailing’





